
A.W.BROWN
L E A D E R S H I P  A C A D E M Y

Greetings A.W. Brown Parents,

This week marks the final week before we leave for the winter break. Like most of you, we’ve been focused on 
putting the final touches on this semester so that we can finish 2019 on a high note. As we look ahead to the new 
year, I remain excited about what the future holds but also recognize how much we’ve already accomplished 
together this year. I can’t thank you enough for all you do to support our scholars, teachers, and each other.  

Here are just a few key activities rounding out the year.

Christmas Programs
This year, our Christmas programs (The Chants of Christmas) were held on various days throughout the month 
depending on the grade level. Our kindergarten through eighth grade scholars put on an absolute show stopper 
earlier this month as they showcased their talents during their holiday programs. Our Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 scholars 
also shined brightly under the lights with that twinkle in their eyes during their programs. Please be sure to thank all 
of the teachers and staff that worked so hard to prepare our students (and parents) for the Christmas programs! 

Early Release
As a reminder, on Wednesday, December 18, we’ll be releasing our scholars early (11:50 am).

Winter Break
Finally, our winter break will begin on December 19. Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 7, 2019, at 7:50 am.

This time of year provides us with an opportunity to reflect on the true importance of family and friends. As we 
look forward to the ways we will support our scholars in 2020, I hope you all have a chance to reflect on the things 
that matter most to you. 

I wish each of you a safe and happy holiday season. May the time spent with your loved ones over the next few 
weeks bring you joy and peace. 

Again, thank you for all you do for our scholars, teachers, and each other.

Anthony Jefferson

From The Superintendent - Anthony Jefferson                                      December 17, 2019


